
Report of the Tax Collector 

As of April 30, 2017 
   

 April deposits were $11,232.36 reflecting $5,853.54 from Hebron, $3,095.61 

from Lebanon in current year taxes, $880.15 in Hebron prior year taxes, 

$1,056.10 Hebron interest, $76.81in Hebron lien fees, no Lebanon prior year 

taxes, $270.15 Lebanon interest and no Lebanon lien fees. 

  

 Tax collection for the year to date: $176,286.06; Hebron: $78,032.75 and 

Lebanon: $98,737.07. In April year to date collections surpassed the 2016-2017 

budget. 

 

 The April collections included payment from one of the properties Adam Cohen 

is handling in the joint tax foreclosure with the Town of Hebron. He is moving 

forward as planned with tax auction June 8
th
  

 
on three additional properties. 

 

 I received the quit claim deed for the Bankowski property in Lebanon. 

 

 Quality Data Service will process the bills as in the past. The envelopes have been 

approved. 

 

 Both the Hebron and Lebanon Grand Lists are ready. I’ll work with Ivana from 

QDS to get all adjustments done and have the Grand Lists loaded and ready 

before the annual meeting. Once the mill rates are established at the meeting we 

will be prepared to print and mail the bills. Ideally I would like them mailed early, 

i.e. in the first or second week of June but that is beyond our control. 

 

 There is no news on the transfer of the Hebron Service Station to the Town of 

Hebron. 

 

 

 

   

 

   

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Eileen Curtin 

Amston Lake Tax District 



Tax Collector 

  
  
  
  

 


